
 

 
 

Circular No. RIAH/053/AY 2023-24                                          
Date:  03 JANUARY 2024 
                                                                                    
Dear Parents,  
 
Warm greetings from Ryan International Academy, Hinjawadi! 
 

“Not all of us can do great things, but we can do small things with great love”  
 

Even though life is busy, we keep trying to provide our students with a variety of experiences so they 

can grow and learn. Early involvement in volunteer work and community service increases children's 

likelihood of volunteering as adults and aids in their growth into more compassionate individuals. 

Beginning in elementary school, children should be exposed to activities and behaviors that emphasize 

service. 

We at RIAH are dedicated to giving our students new experiences and encouraging learning 

environments in addition to academics. Simple acts like feeding the homeless or being polite to strangers 

qualify as community service for kids. Over time, such insignificant deeds of kindness have a significant 

impact on a child's personality. This month's Community Service Project is 

Drastic Plastic, Not Fantastic (No Plastic Community) 
Our earth and the oceans are seriously threatened by plastic garbage. The usage of plastic has negative 

effects on the environment, society, economy, and health. One million plastic bottles are bought globally 

every minute, and up to five trillion plastic bags are used annually. The next most popular things are 

stirrers, plastic bottles, plastic bottle caps, plastic supermarket bags, and plastic food wrappers. Many of 

us use these things daily without giving them a second thought. As members of the student fraternity, we 

may each take little steps to lessen plastic waste. 

Students must use newspapers to create paper bags in a variety of sizes as per their convenience, 

and these paper bags must then be distributed to the grocery stores in their neighbourhood. This 

project will last for one month. They must keep track of how many paper bags were delivered, 

and they can turn in their report to the class teacher by January 29. 2024   in the form of the 

tabular column below. This can be done in the form of a booklet. 

 

Name of the shops visited  

 

 

Locality 

 

 

Number of paper bags distributed 

 

 

Number of days of visit 

 

 

 



 

Students are also requested to take pictures of their activity and the same can be uploaded in the link 

provided below  

https://forms.gle/bWnfjiNZyQ6KYc6T9 

 

Let us be the change we want to see and create a plastic free world. 
 
 
 

Best Regards,  
  
Sonika Kochhar Girotra  
Principal 

https://forms.gle/bWnfjiNZyQ6KYc6T9

